
Dear families,  

Welcome to the third week of Term 2.  The year is certainly flying.   

Three of our students will sit NAPLAN this week, but all students’ 

progress is regularly assessed.  On Wednesday 23rd May 

(Wednesday week)  Personalised Learning Plan meetings will be 

happening.  This is a time to celebrate successes and for everybody 

to understand where their children are up to and how we can work 

together to achieve further progress.  With your permission, stu-

dents can be involved in these meetings to help set targets and 

understand how they can be the best learners.   

Athletics Carnival 

The weather certainly turned with a vengeance last week for our 

Athletics Carnival.  Mother Nature is 2 nil at the moment, but we 

hope that the next attempt will be on a sunny day with a cool 

breeze for us all to enjoy.   I know a couple of students who are 

very very keen to show their talents in this carnival.  It WILL happen 

and we will let you know when soon. 

Dubbo Zoo Excursion 1st June 

As part of our Science studies on living things, we are visiting Dubbo 

Zoo for an education lesson. We will be travelling there using a 

Thrifty Hire Bus  (Mr Brill will be driving us) and returning on the 

XPT train from Dubbo to Blayney. Costs are anticipated to be $35 

per student, but we will get the details out to you all by the end of 

the week.  

Meanwhile,  enjoy the last of the warmer weather and enjoying the 

nice drop of rain we had.  

 

Karen Brill 

Relieving Principal 

 

 

Week 3 Term 2 

Principal’s Message 

 

1 2 T H  F E B R U A R Y  2 0 1 8  

I MPO RTANT DA TES  

W E E K  3  

M O N D A Y  1 4 . 5 . 1 8  

N A P L A N  

T U E S D A Y  1 5 . 5 . 1 8  

N A P L A N  

W E D N E S D A Y  1 6 . 5 . 1 8  

N A P L A N  

F R I D A Y  1 7 . 5 . 1 8  

A t h l e t i c s  C a r n i v a l  ( T B C )  

 

W E E K  4  

W E D N E S D A Y  2 3 . 5 . 1 8  

G o l f  

 

W E E K  5  

W E D N E S D A Y  3 0 . 5 . 1 8  

G o l f  

L y n d h u r s t  S c h o o l  v i s i t i n g  

F R I D A Y  1 . 6 . 1 8  

D u b b o  E x c u r s i o n  

 

  Jokes of the Day (Lachlan and Mrs Stanley) 

Q: What did one cap say to the other cap? 

A: You stay here, I’ll go on ahead 

Q: Why did the bird go to the hospital? 

A: To get tweetment 



 

  

 
Sport shouldn’t be banned in schools 
Would you want to be that kid who doesn’t know how to play sport? So stop reading this 

book and get your butt outside! 

Sport shouldn’t be banned in schools because it is in the curriculum and you wouldn’t 

want to be that school that doesn’t know how to play sport. 

It is not fun sitting in class all day so that is why I think Sport shouldn’t be banned in 

schools.  

 

By Hunter 

 

Children need sleep so they can learn at school. 

By Kylah 

Sport should be banned in schools 

If Sport is banned what would YOU do for holidays? Some people may go 

to pools BUT ….YOU don’t know how to swim!! 

You would NEVER get to the Olympics because you wouldn’t know how 

to do the sport.  That is terrible.  

You won’t learn new skills/games that school can teach you, which means 

that you will become unhealthy as an adult. 

If you are over 29 and inside and reading this on your tablet or phone or 

computer, GET YOUR FAMILY OUTSIDE NOW!! So your kid (or kids) 

can maybe one day get in the Olympics!  Encourage them at school to be 

part of all sports. 

Sport should NEVER be banned at school.  

 

By Carly 



 

HERITAGE SCHOOLS EXCURSIONS 2018   

As we are such a small school, we encourage every student to attend these excursions to learn 

how to be part of larger groups and have opportunities to socialise with their peers. Mrs Brill will 

be attending  the K-2 and 3-4 excursions. Life long memories are made at these excursions, as well 

as skills in independence and team work. We hope that every child attends these excursions.  

Who Where and When Subsidised Cost (-33%) 
(start making payments now if 
you wish) 

Stage Two 
(3-4) 

25th-27th July (Week 1 Term 3) 
Sydney (The Rocks area, relating to Geography and 
History syllabus) 

$200 per student 

Stage Three 
( 5-6) 

13th-17th August (Week 4 Term 3) 
Gosford (relating to Physical Education, Health and 
Personal Development curriculum, including resili-
ence and leadership skills) 

$300 per student 

 

Casual Employment Opportunities 

School  Learning Support Officers “Teachers Aides” 

From time to time, we require people to fill in for people that are away, or we need to em-

ploy people for a special purpose project.  I encourage anybody that might be interested in 

doing this to see Alison in the Office on Monday, Tuesday or Thursdays. Alison will give you 

some paperwork to complete.  You do need your Working with Children Check, but we can 

help you out with this too.  Each of you have different strengths that you bring to our 

school community, so please don’t be shy if this interests you.  

 

WINTER WARMER 

Bring your lunch wrapped in foil (and clearly named) to be warmed up for a great 

Winter treat. Available Terms 2 & 3. 



ANZAC Day Art 

 


